
Clear Language 

 

November 1 / 2, 2013 

Sheraton, Toronto 

 

I would like to thank the members for allowing me to attend the “Clear Language” class that 

took place over the weekend. 

 

The two instructors covered various subjects such as the process of making the language of 

contracts clearer, how not to waste time and make the message clearer, understanding is a right, 

are members understanding what we’re trying to communicate? 

 

A general guideline of how to create a clear message was reviewed and discussed. I feel this will 

help in the general process of creating documents on behalf of the Union. 

 

Marg Lemoine 

CUPE 973 

 

 

 


